
TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
REMOVAL OF TREE STUMPS AND LOGS 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
 
The date for the log and stump removal bid opening has been moved to 11:00 A.M. on Friday, August 12, 
2022.  Please contact Highway Superintendent David Paganelli at (914)962-5781 to view the site. 
 
 
 
        DAVID PAGANELLI 
        SUPERINTENDENT OF HIGHWAYS 
        TOWN OF YORKTOWN 


